Preceptor Related News



Happy New Year!

We hope you had a happy and relaxing end to 2022 and that 2023 brings your health, happiness and much success. To kick off the year on a positive and inspirational note, we are focusing on the second of our two outstanding Preceptor of the Year award recipients for the 2021-2022 academic year. Each year we solicit nominations from both our P2 and P4 rotation students for preceptors who have made a difference in their lives. The two preceptors selected for this prestigious honor for the last academic year were Dr. Lesley Liebig and Dr. Sammy Ihunwaeze. We highlighted Dr. Ihunwaeze in July, and now we would like to celebrate Dr. Liebig!

Lesley Liebig:

We are thrilled to introduce you to Lesley Liebig who is the Ambulatory Care Clinical Pharmacy Specialist for Banner Health in Loveland, CO. Lesley graduated from the University of Nebraska Medical Center in Omaha, NE, in 2006. Since then she has practiced in retail, hospital (including at a level 1 trauma center in Peoria, IL) and now ambulatory care. She loves the diversity of all areas of pharmacy and takes pride that she has been given opportunities to practice in a variety of settings that has shaped and expanded her knowledge over the years.

Lesley was very honored to be recognized as Preceptor of the Year for the University of Wyoming School of Pharmacy. Lesley loves teaching UW Pharmacy students and loves the energy, enthusiasm and willingness to learn and grow that each pharmacy student brings to her rotations. She feels inspired and blessed to teach and encourages each student to reach their potential. She also encourages each student to always work hard and know that anything is possible with a positive attitude, determination and perseverance. She tells students to find their passion and continue to grow and learn in their profession and inspire those around them. Lesley radiates passion for her profession and patients, as well as a love of learning which is truly inspirational to her students. This was evident in their nominations Lesley received for Preceptor of the Year. You can click here to read more about Lesley and her positive impact on students on our experiential website.



Lesley Liebig

The hope of the University of Wyoming Experiential Education Office is that in reading about our outstanding preceptors you will discover ways you can implement some of their successful strategies for educating future pharmacists. To get even more precepting tips from prior award winners click here and scroll to the bottom of the page to the "Past Preceptors of the Year" section.

Another free educational resource available to you as a preceptor for the University of Wyoming School of Pharmacy is through CEImpact. We encourage preceptors to take a look at the educational course titled, "The Eleven Habits of Highly Effective Preceptors". In this one hour course, preceptors will be introduced to "The Habits of Preceptors Rubric" which was designed to provide a robust assessment of an individual preceptor's habits. This course offers an introduction to this rubric as well as guidance on completing a self-assessment exercise which will create an actionable, impactful plan for continuous preceptor development.

To access CEImpact CE, follow the steps below:

- 1. Sign into your eValue account
- 2. Click on the "Learning Modules" tab
- 3. Click on "CEimpact" link in the blue ribbon right below the program tabs
- 4. Click on the "Connect to CEimpact Account"
- 5. Use the Preceptor Access Code: 22UWY

Have a wonderful year!

The University of Wyoming Experiential Education Program